Llogd Bentsen
Hnited States Senator

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

September 9, 1987

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Hector:

Your recent generosity toward my fund raising effort is
an example of the friendship and support I most appreciate.

B. A. and I are grateful for your help in making the
luncheon in Corpus Christi a success. That kind of a cross
section of" leadershlp going into a campaign will be most
helpful.

Again, my sincere thanks for your support.

Regards,
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